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JMI faculty receives prestigious ADG Medallion for exceptional contribution to NCC 

 
Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) is pleased to announce that Fg. Offr. (Dr.) Amit Kumar, a 
distinguished Associate NCC Officer (ANO) of the university has been honoured with the 
prestigious ADG Medallion for exemplary service and dedication. Dr. Kumar is currently 
serving in the Department of Chemistry as an Assistant Professor and is associated with 
No. 1 Delhi Air Squadron, Air Wing of NCC. 
 
The Medallion was awarded at a grand ceremony held at the Delhi Directorate on February 
13, 2025. This recognition is a testament to his unwavering commitment and service 
towards the NCC and the cadets under his guidance. 
 
The JMI fraternity conveys its sincere congratulations and best wishes for further success in 
the service to the NCC. 
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